
From: Matthew Schroeder <hcflax@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 2:44 PM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: oppose ordinance Sec.32-191 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

I strongly oppose this ordinance, as a father, as a pastor and a community member.  Please consider 
opposing this ordinance and allow us as citizens of La Crosse to safely and graciously serve our children 
and congregations according to the dictates of our conscience.  Thank you for serving this community.  --  

By His Grace  

Matt 

"For God so loved the world that He gave His only begotten Son, that whoever believes in Him should 
not perish but have everlasting life.  For God did not send His Son into the world to condemn the 
world, but that he world through Him might be saved.  He who believes in Him is not condemned; but 
he who does not believe is condemned already, because he has not believed in the name of the only 
begotten Son of God." - JESUS (John 3:16-18)
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